
Music Team Meeting 
November 4, 2019 
Meeting Summary 

 
1. 2020 Show Planning 

We’re considering a Pure Michigan! theme for our 2020 show. Jim, Dave and Steve have scoured our music 
libraries and available learning track libraries and came up with the following initial list of songs for further 
consideration. (More songs will likely be added to this list before it’s final!) 

Hello Muddah, Hello Faddah Surfer Girl 
Lazy River Wonderful World 
Stand Up and Tell ‘em You’re from Detroit Heart 
One Piece at a Time (arrangement needed) April Showers 
Winter Wonderland Summer Sounds 
In the Still of the Night When the Red Red Robin Comes Bob Bob Bobbin.. 
Take Me Out to the Ball Game Farmer Tan (can’t find an arrangement) 
Great Lakes Song (long; unknown)  

2. Old Business 
 We need to get the performance form feedback going 
 We need to set up a meeting with Joe Serwach re chapter branding, marketing (11/25 is the plan) 
 We haven’t yet distributed a show survey to our 2019 show patrons. Jim and Joe have developed a 

draft, but it hasn’t yet been finalized or distributed. 
3. New Business 

 We need to start rehearsing our holiday repertoire without using the music 
 Geoff d’Allemand recapped his conversation with Robin at the school 

o We will need to move our risers and files out of the room next across the hall from our 
rehearsal room 

o We’d like space for our cabinet or the contents of the cabinet 
o We’d like to be able to store two additional riser sections and backs near the choir room 
o We’d like to work with them and hope they’re willing to work with us 

 Jim and Steve will develop the song sequence and brief narration for the upcoming Tuesday show in 
Waterford 

 The fall Pioneer contest/convention will be on October 2 in 2020, which is close to our planned show 
date, which may be on September 12th. 


